
 

Dear CHE Families – as we transition into summer, we 

have two new courses in Canvas to support our students’ 

reading. Students were invited to join through their 

current Library Skills course by Mrs. Cuadra. 

Please log into Clever and Canvas, then click on LIB 

SKILLS/INFO LIT to click directly on the link for Summer 

Reading.  You may have to click on Courses over to the left 

if LIB SKILLS is not on your child’s dashboard.  

 

Kindergarten and 1st Grade students can use this link in your Chrome 

browser to access the course: 

https://browardschools.instructure.com/enroll/BL8RDF 

 

2nd through 5th grade students, please use this link in your Chrome 

browser:  https://browardschools.instructure.com/enroll/GRJ44F 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

*2nd grade students are asked to join the 3-5 course as they are moving up 

to 3rd grade. 

**Incoming Kindergarteners and new students to CHE should be able to 

access the courses once they are registered and have a student number.   

https://browardschools.instructure.com/enroll/BL8RDF
https://browardschools.instructure.com/enroll/GRJ44F

